
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2025 

 

The Board of Directors of Dohn Community High School voted to close the school effective 
April 1, 2025 due to its inability to continue operation based on a lack of financial 
resources. 

Buckeye Community Hope Foundation is committed to supporting students and families in 
this transition period. We are continuing to assist the Board and work closely with staff in 
accordance with established closing procedures and requirements. 

 

 


